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From the Notes of Ed and Gerry…
     
 
Dear friends and family,

Planning...That is what last month and this month up to this point have been like. 
It is exciting planning this fall because this year there seems to be more freedom in
opportunities then last year. Gerry is helping out with two of the CEF (Child
Evangelism Fellowship) Clubs in our county. These are focused in the Hispanic
community. One is at an apartment complex that has been meeting for the last three
years and seeing good results and another is connected with a Hispanic church.
What great opportunities.

Visiting in families homes is continuing as work slows down in the fields and much 
opportunity is found to pray and read God’s Word with them. We ask that you pray for God to 
direct us to “God connections” in which He is working. We know that there are many places 
and situations in which people are searching for God (whether they realize He is the one 
they’re looking for or not), and we would like our Lord to connect us with the people we could 
be used to reach with the hope of the Gospel.

Please continue to pray for the families we have known for a number of years. Some know the 
Lord and others show no indication of a desire to follow Him. We long for them to realize their
need of Jesus Christ’s salvation, and to grow in a living relationship with Him.     

Some situations we see God working in special ways but in others we just don’t know.  God 
knows and as prayer is sent to His throne He works in these situations. Please pray as we see 
opportunity that God would open doors and go before us.

 
           
  



PRAYER AND PRAISE

*For fall opportunities in one on one Bible Studies and Children’s Bible Clubs...that God
would works in special ways in people’s lives.

* Praise for more opportunities and prayer for the wisdom in following where God 
would have us go. Some opportunities we stand before, God wants us to just pray and 
some He wants us to enter. We ask that God would give us the wisdom to know the 
difference.

* We are considering further training in working with Indigenous people from Mexico  
and Guatemala.  Pray that God would give us wisdom in this venture.
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